
From: Gary Murphy 
Sent: Wednesday, 14 August 2024 4:09 PM
To: State Development; Cr Doug Hawkins
Cc: Deborah Perry-Brown
Subject: CM: RE: Inquiry into post-mining land use – Post-hearing responses – 5 August 

2024

Dear Jessie, 
 
Thank you for sending through the transcript. 
 
I note that in my evidence on page 33 there is a comment (inaudible). 
 
that they're treated fairly as well and it's a level playing field for them that there is a recognised [inaudible] formula for working 
them out. 
 
I cannot recall the exact word I may have used so I unfortunately cannot clarify that any further with any degree of 
certainty. 
 
Other than that, I have no correcƟons to offer. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Gary Murphy 
General Manager 
Liverpool Plains Shire Council 

 
 

  




